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I IMPLORE you, BEG you, and PLEAD with you to stop stealing from hardworking 

Oregonians. We already pay excessive taxes in Oregon, and get literally NOTHING 

in return. As someone who was physically attacked by a homeless person in the 

office I was employed in, I am tired of the crime and drugs taking over our state and 

YOU allowing it to happen. We pay taxes for police protection and you, the 

government, have told them to sit back and let us tax payers deal with it on our own.  

Now you want us to take it in the shorts even more by sitting back and letting you rob 

us of money we overpaid and is due back to us. At what point do you actually work 

FOR THE PEOPLE and not for your greedy selves?  

We can barely afford gas and food now. How about you do right by us Oregonians for 

once! 


